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April 3, 2019 
 
 
Dear Representative: 
 
On behalf of more than 160,000 Americans for Prosperity-Florida activists, I urge 
you to support HB 57, an act relating to Percentage of Elector Votes Require to 
Approve Constitutional Amendment or Revision, when it is voted on tomorrow in 
the State Affairs Committee. This vote will be recorded in our 2019 session 
legislative scorecard. 
 
HB 57, sponsored by Representative Roth, would increase the percentage of elector 
votes needed for a constitutional amendment or revision ensuring that changes are 
approved by a clear super-majority of voters.  
 
AFP-FL and our activists believe in ensuring permanent amendments are approved 
by a clear super-majority. It is for these reasons that I ask for your favorable support 
of HB 57.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Skylar Zander 
State Director for Florida 
Americans for Prosperity 
 
Cc: Speaker Jose Oliva  
       Representative Rick Roth 
 


